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STATE OF VERMONT 

General Assembly 

Commission on Act 250:  

the Next 50 Years 

 

MINUTES – NOV. 15, 2017 

 

 Pursuant to 2017 Acts and Resolves No. 47 (Act 47), the Commission on Act 250: the 

Next 50 Years (Commission) convened on Wednesday, November 15, 2017, at 10:00 A.M. in 

Room 11 of the State House in Montpelier. 

 

 Commission members present 

 

Rep. Amy Sheldon, Chair Sen. Christopher A. Pearson, Vice Chair  

Rep. David Deen  Sen. Brian Campion  

Rep. Paul Lefebvre Sen. Dick McCormack 

 

 Advisors to the Commission or designees of advisors present 

 

Peter Gregory, Two Rivers   

Karen Horn, VLCT 

Tom Little, Chair, District No. 4 Commission 

Sharon Murray, VPA   

Ernest Pomerleau, Pomerleau Real Estate 

Brian Shupe, VNRC  

Diane Snelling, Chair, NRB  

Gerry Tarrant, VBA  

 

 Staff present 

Aaron Adler Legislative Counsel 

Faith Brown Committee Assistant 

 

 Pursuant to Act 47, Sec. 2(d)(1)(B)(v), the Commission provided an opportunity for the 

advisors an opportunity to provide relevant information as part of its preliminary meeting phase.  

The Commission heard from the following advisors:  Mr. Shupe, Mr. Gregory, Mr. Pomerleau, 

Ms. Horn, Mr. Tarrant, Ms. Murray, Chair Snelling, and Chair Little. 

 

 The Commission heard public comment from the following witnesses:  James Dumont, 

Esq. and Tim Taylor, Chair of the District No. 3 Commission. 

 

 The Commission then discussed the agenda for its meeting of December 13, 2017, which 

will start at 10 a.m. in Room 11 of the State House in Montpelier.  The Commission adjourned at 

approximately 4 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Aaron Adler, Legislative Counsel 


